St John Ambulance Training

Annette Gould JMS Specialist Joinery Ltd Unit B Bourne End Southam Warwickshire CV47 0NA Our Account Code E-JMSS0003 Date 11 February 2023

Dear Annette Gould

Please pass this Certificate Letter on to Ted Winterburn

Congratulations on successfully completing your First aid at work course. We hope you enjoyed your training with us at St John Ambulance.

Now you are qualified in first aid you may be concerned about using your new skills for the first time, or would like to make sure you keep your first aid skills up to date. You can find helpful advice on our website to support you and keep your skills fresh. You can also download the St John Ambulance first aid app; first aid advice to keep close at hand on your iphone. You may also want to attend an annual basic skills update course.

Visit http://www.sja.org.uk/firstaidadvice to find out more.

Yours sincerely,

St John Ambulance Director of Training

